From: Marc Cittadini

To: Jose Trevino
Date: December 08, 2011

Subject: FCC file number 0371-EX-ST-2011

Message:

The tests we will be conducting in the field will include highly accurate tracking of ballistic sounding
rockets which will be launched from the white sands testing range.

The targets are being launched as part of another program and will be tracked with legacy radars on the
test range. Our radar data will be used to prove the operational capabilities of our system as compared to
the legacy systems.

These tests will occur during the month of January 2012, but may extend into February depending on
launch schedule delays for weather or other factors beyond our control.

Contacting information is as follows;

Primary Radar Operator: Ryan Bokman 614-787-2773

Chief Scientist: Bob Reynolds 703-725-4748

RF Technician: Marc Cittadini 614-886-5917

Since the above contact numbers are personal cell phones and my be subject to poor signal quality in the
rural area, the following number for our home office may be used as we will have a VOIP phone link
established with the Ohio location.

Main Office (Beth Pfeifer) 614-334-8888



